
density & sedimentation & temperature & time & pH & weight measurement15
0

 Reliable weighing with 0,0001 g 
precision with single cell weighing system.

 Microprocessor controlled weighing 
technology guarantees fast and precise 
results at any time.

 Equipped with internal fully automatic 
calibration for quick setting of the balance. 

 Featured with easy-to-read, large, 
backlite LCD display with advanced eye 
protection.

 State-of-art touch button screen with 
optimised keypad responce immediately. 

 Robust housing protects internal 
components from environmental effects.

 Equipped with internal re-chargeable 
battery. Supplied with a dust cover.

catalogue no 602.31.001

linearitiy (mg)

readability (g)

calibration

weighing range (g)

pan diameter (mm)

cabin type

weighing units

dimensions (mm)

reproducibility (mg)

display

220
0,0001
± 0,1
± 0,2
90

mg, g, kg, lb, oz, 
ozt, gn, ct
internal,

fully automatic
LCD

full

342 x 212 x 341

 Reliable weighing with 0,001 g precision 
with single cell weighing system.

 Microprocessor controlled weighing 
technology guarantees fast and precise 
results at any time.

 Equipped with external weight 
calibration system for quick setting. 

 Featured with easy-to-read, large, 
backlite LCD display with advanced eye 
protection.

 State-of-art touch button screen with 
optimised keypad responce immediately. 

 Robust housing protects internal 
components from environmental effects.

 Equipped with internal re-chargeable 
battery. Supplied with a dust cover.

 Reliable weighing with 0,01 g precision 
with single cell weighing system.

 Microprocessor controlled weighing 
technology guarantees precise results.

 Equipped with external weight 
calibration system for quick setting. 

 Featured with easy-to-read, large, 
backlite LCD display with advanced eye 
protection.

 State-of-art touch button screen with 
optimised keypad responce immediately. 

 Robust housing protects internal 
components from environmental effects.

 Equipped with internal rechargeable 
battery. Supplied with a dust cover.

catalogue no 602.31.002

linearitiy (mg)

readability (g)

calibration

weighing range (g)

pan diameter (mm)

cabin type

weighing units

dimensions (mm)

reproducibility (mg)

display

320
0,001
± 2
± 3
85

g, kg, lb, oz, ozt, 
gn, ct

external 

LCD

with windshield

280x210x275

catalogue no 602.31.003

linearitiy (mg)

readability (g)

calibration

weighing range (g)

pan diameter (mm)

cabin type

weighing units

dimensions (mm)

reproducibility (mg)

display

1200
0,01
± 20
± 20
130

g, kg, lb, oz, ozt, 
gn, ct

external 

LCD

with windshield

280x210x180

BALANCE
“0,0001 g precision”

BALANCE
“0,001 g precision”

BALANCE
“0,01 g precision”
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